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SUMMARY 

The Southeastern Utah Association of Local Governments increased the grant money  they want to share 

to go towards the Monticello Library Co-working space from $10,000 to $15,000. This Memorandum of 

Understanding needs to be approved and signed to receive the funding. 

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

Construction for the Co-working space is already underway. The Southeastern Utah Association of 

Local Governments has been helping us through the process of establishing our Co-working space, they 

have already been acting as a partner in this project. The San Juan County Commissioners had already 

approved the original $10,000 and we are proposing that they authorize the new amount of $15,000. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

If approved, this Memorandum of Understanding would give the county $15,000 towards the items we 

will need to get our Co-working space up and running. 


